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I've had previous experience with non-Nursing Administrators who attempted to 

include Nursing Protocols that weren't within the Nursing Practice Act. There was no 

understanding of how the Nurse must function within the clearly defined Nurse 

Practice Act. I was forced to change jobs due to their inability to understand that 

Nursing and the Budget are not always compatible. 

 


